
To Whom It May Concern, 

  

I am a resident owner of a town house in a small complex of twelve. The complex was left 

totally undamaged during the last three cyclones.  We had no flooding either. 

  

I need to express my anger at the almost 300% rise in Insurance premiums for our complex. 

Do Insurance companies have carte blanche on what they can charge? This is totally 

unjustified and needs to be addressed.  

  

 I am also on a fixed income - the age pension - and it's tough enough without greedy 

Insurance companies making matters worse by hiking up premiums. 

  

An immediate enquiry is absolutely necessary into this situation! 

  

Dale Ivens 

 

 

Whitsunday 

QLD 

Email:  
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